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Anyone wishing to harm others with a weapon in a public building will not be deterred 

by this legislation. Licensed conceal carry permit holders who choose to follow the 

rules will give up their ability to defend themselves in and around public buildings.  

 

Unless Oregon intends to set up armed security and metal detectors at every local 

DMV and library, this legislation is nothing more than feel-good virtue signaling.  


